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Teaching Times
Dear Teaching Times Partner,

We have so many blessings to share with you!! Second Corinthians 2:14 encourages us, “But thanks be to 
God, who always leads us in triumphal procession in Christ and through us spreads everywhere the fragrance 
of the knowledge of Him.”

Across the United States of America, God is raising up His children of all ages to pray for the precious deaf 
and hearing Nicaraguans with whom we get to share His love and Word. From AWANA Sparks in Muskegon, 
Michigan, to teenagers in Port Orchard and Shoreline, Washington, to young adult ministry students in Okla-
homa City and many places in between, these dear ones are interceding for Nicaraguans. They see the photo 
of a Nicaraguan (whom they chose) connected to their charging cable and lift them up in prayer to Our Source 
of all power, our Almighty God! 

This fall, over the span of nine weeks and 10,000 miles, we received one blessing after another from many of 
you readers as you received us into your homes and churches! You hosted, fed, listened to, loved, prayed for, 
encouraged, and hugged us! God has truly used you to refresh our spirits! Mission conference season is now 
in full swing in the West Michigan area. We look forward to meeting more of you this spring! Our last confer-
ence will be June 10. Lord willing, we will go back to Matagalpa mid-June.

One of the highlights for Jeff this home assignment is the weekly Bible study he has with our son-in-law, 
Duane! Two hours fly by! These studies take place by FaceTime when we are on the road! Jeff maintains con-
tact with some of his mentees in Nicaragua as well and looks forward to continuing discipling them when we 
return.

Another incredible highlight was to be reunited on the West Coast with Givemore and Sylvia Nyakambiri, for-
mer students from Zambia Grace Bible Institute, now serving as missionaries in Malawi on their way to Mo-
zambique! Please pray for God’s victory in their son, J-Nathan, as he battles leukemia.

God made a way for Sally to reconnect with one of her former fourth graders! This precious student now has 
elementary age children of her own! What an unforgettable treasure! God also blessed Sally with an opportu-
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nity to teach a lesson to single young ladies entitled, “Look to the Lamb.” God’s Spirit stirred the hearts of many 
in the group and gave beautiful victories. Several of these precious young ladies desire to serve God on the 
foreign mission field. Perhaps you might pray for them as they seek and await God’s specific leading? 

As we wrap up our home assignment in the next few months and return to Matagalpa, we would really 
appreciate your prayers! Perhaps you might include some of these specifics in your prayers:

	 l	 The very difficult goodbyes with our children
	 l	 Renewal of our resident visas in Nicaragua
	 l	 Transitioning back to Nicaragua
	 l	 God’s specific leading in ministries with: the deaf, the valley, mentees, Bible studies, the Bible Institute, 		
		  and literature.

Thank you so very much for the many
ways you find to support and encourage
us! May God bless you as you are
such a blessing to us!

In His Unfailing love, 

Jeff and Sally Roth
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